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Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:               #6-01-2015       Date:     6/08/2015       
Subject:        This Base Meeting has Special Meaning
__________________________________________________________________________________
 
This Saturday is our regular June Base meeting – regular time, regular place. But just one
week later, June 20th, Perch Base will be 20 years old! (That’s 53.33 in submarine-years!)
 
So we’re going to celebrate one week early, at our June meeting. A few surprises but mostly just a time
to celebrate shipmates who came together with but one common denominator:

“Qualified in Submarines.”
So, if you can make but one Base meeting a year, make this one! See you next
Saturday, shipmates.
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